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Question:  

 

Senator WATT: Do you know whether, apart from having their executive director attend at 

least one meeting, the Australian Centre for Health Research has had any other involvement 

in this task force or the work that it has conducted? 

Mr Cormack: I would have to check, but the work that has been undertaken has been 

confined largely to GAP itself. It has a small staff. The most visible part of the work to date 

has been at the task force meetings, and a number of people contribute to those meetings. 

Senator WATT: You do not recall the Australian Centre for Health Research having prepared 

any papers that were presented at meetings of the task force or anything like that? 

Mr Cormack: I would have to check records that may have been taken to confirm that. I do 

not specifically recall that. What I can say is that the process that was undertaken was meant 

to be inclusive of a wide range of different sectors and interests—government, non-

government, insurers, consumers, medical profession et cetera. They all made contributions 

because they all have interests in this sort of policy proposal or policy concept. So it would 

not be at all unusual for a group like that to make a contribution if they were invited.   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department of Health is unable to confirm the extent of the Australian Centre for Health 

Research’s involvement with the Taskforce and Global Access Partners as this information is 

not held by the Department.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


